
Minutes of the Lake Region Shooting Sports Association 

Meeting date 5/14/14 

Called to order, a monthly meeting of the LRSSA club was held at the lower level of the Memorial 

Building in Devils Lake, ND. Club President Norm Howard called the meeting to order at 7 PM. 

Attending the meeting: Norm, Mark, Darin, Gary, Lee D., Kyle K., Don. 

Secretary Report 

Mark read the minutes for the meeting held 4/9/14. Motion was made by Darin to approve the minutes, 

motion seconded by Don, all voted in favor.  

Treasurer Report 

Rick was absent. 

Membership Report 

Gary reported 89 paid members 

Old Business 

Darin ordered parts for the equipment at the shotgun range, the parts should be here next week. 

Darin needs help filling the shotgun schedule for the season. He is waiting to hear back from some of the 

helpers. 

Norm said some cleanup was done on the outdoor range last Saturday. 

Norm and Darin heard that the National 4H instructor training went well. 

Darin said the 4H air rifle shoot went well. 

Don reported on the law enforcement schedule. He was told that the club needs a disclaimer signed 

before Law enforcement uses the range. 

Mark asked if a range flag would help notify people that the range is in use. It was thought that most 

people may not know what the flag designates.  

Further discussion took place about range safety. Could the gate be extended or the road blocked? Lee 

recommended chains across the road with flag or streamers on it. Darin thinks we need a new gate. 

Someone needs to talk to Corey / City before replacing the gate or putting up a chain. 

Lee asked what happened with the discussion about expanding the shotgun range. Darin feels it’s not 

cost effective at this time. If 4H helped it could be feasible. Gary asked if Lee, Norm and Darin can meet 

later to discuss this in further detail.  

 

 



 

New Business 

Darin reported that Get Hooked (Hooked on Outdoors) is a go for May 16th. Volunteers will meet at 7:30 

on Friday. 

Don reported that June 14 ND Hunters ED scheduled a Family Fun Shoot from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM at the 

outdoor range. He also reported that the LRSSA Club can apply for funds from Hunters ED (NDHEDA). 

Gary asked if we will have a gun show next year. If we do we need to start planning and check on dates 

of Shiverfest as well as the Williston gun show. Gary said he will handle the raffle and Darin will check on 

food arrangements and reserve the building. 

Gary asked if August 15th will be a good date for a steak fry (at Lotta’s) and have the club picnic on 

August 17th. Everyone felt those dates will work. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

 

Minutes summited by Mark Stein  

 

 


